Dear Indoor Tennis Players,

We hope everyone is enjoying the summer sun and the great outdoor tennis courts that
we have on the park property. As summer speeds by it is that time of year when we
need to start thinking about the indoor tennis season.

As is customary, those who reserved recurring court time last season will have the
first choice to reserve the same court at the same time as last season. This will occur
before we open the indoor season time to new individuals.

Court time prices for the 2024-25 season are:

Prime indoor time is defined as Monday through Thursday after 6:00pm. The price
for prime time is $850.00, plus $59.50 tax, for a total of $909.50 for one hour of
time for the season.

Non-prime time is defined as any other time not mentioned above and will be
$700.00, plus $49.00 tax, for a total of $749.00 for one hour of time for the season.

The hourly rate for indoor time will be $42.95 plus tax.

If you choose to renew your indoor season court time for the 2024-25 season, all fees
must be paid in full by Friday, September 13, 2024.

Please note: Employees will receive a maximum of $50.00 off-season court time
per hour no matter how many employees are in the group.

On Wednesday, September 18, 2024, we will start accepting new reservations
for indoor season court time.

Reservations may be made either by calling the Wheeling Park main office at (304)-
243-4185 or by stopping by the main office during regular business hours.

This year’s indoor tennis season will start on September 23, 2024.

We appreciate your passion for the game of tennis and thank you for your support of
Wheeling Park. We greatly look forward to welcoming you for the 2024-25 season.



